
Date: 23/6/2004 
From: Academic Department (LTL) 
To: All Teacher Advisers 
Re: Project Curriculum 2004 — First Marking Meeting & Follow-up Meeting 
 
1. Please remind students the following: 
9 They have to submit a set of display boards (three pieces of pearl boards 

provided by the school) together with their project reports. A project presentation 
day will be arranged for them to present their findings in the coming academic 
year.  

9 The school will subsidize their project study. Students have to keep a record of 
their expenditures. Whenever possible, they should keep the official receipts and 
the maximum amount they can claim is $50 per group. 

2. Please send a student from each group to Room 113 for collection of pearl boards. The 
General Office will make an announcement through the PA system during the meeting. 

3. You may find the following websites useful in briefing students how to conduct a 
project study. You can get access to the Internet and show students the information 
during the meeting. 

 
http://www.cmi.hku.hk/project/project.html   
(香港大學教育學院母語教學教師支援中心 Æ 專題研習 Æ  實戰場) 

 



http://www.big6.com/kids/ 

 
 
http://cd.emb.gov.hk/projectlearning/index.html 

 


